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CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Those celebrating success this week 

were;  

Dear Parents, 

                       I would like to take this opportunity to let you 

know how pleased and proud I am to begin my headship at 

Church Aston. I felt the warmth and sense of community 

when I first visited and was impressed with all that was going on within the 

school. I hope to ensure your children continue to have the happiest of 

learning experiences in a caring and stimulating environment. It has been 

wonderful to see the children come into school this week with confidence 

and enthusiasm.  

I look forward to getting to know them as individuals and find out what is 

important to them, their interests and their talents. Thank you to all the staff for the great team 

effort that has gone into preparing for the new school year. I know many exciting activities from 

across the curriculum areas have already been planned so please remember to use the school 

website to keep up to date with what is going on in school. Also, this newsletter should give you 

a flavour of what is happening in school and will be emailed out to you on a regular basis. 

                      If I haven’t met you in person yet, please make yourself known to me when you 

get an opportunity. I very much value your input into your child’s education. If you do have any 

concerns please don’t hesitate to get in touch, I am here to help. Also, we love to hear about 

your children’s out of school achievements so we can  celebrate these too. 

                       

HEAD TEACHER’S 

WELCOME 

 

01952 386390  A2033@taw.org.uk www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 

Look who’s celebrating their birthday 

this week.  



 
 CLASS 1 

It has been lovely to welcome back the  

Year 1 children, they have been very good 

role models for all our new Year R. They 

have all settled in brilliantly and we‘ve  

been very impressed with their behaviour. 

They have been learning about our school 

rules and classroom routines.  

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

REMINDERS 

We have an Active Friends of School at Church Aston Infant School and 

are currently still fundraising for additional sports equipment. We would 

very much welcome new members to bring fresh ideas to enhance what 

we already do. We usually meet monthly to discuss ideas and allocate 

tasks. If you can spare a small amount of time please join us at our next 

meeting on Thursday 27th September, 7.30pm at the New Inn, Newport. Every parent, carer 

or grandparent with a child in school is automatically part of the Friends of School. Please join 

us at our next meeting and find out more.  

 

FRIENDS OF  

SCHOOL 

Children have settled really well in Class 2. 

They have enjoyed inventing Superhero 

characters and writing about them.  

In Maths we have been exploring the 

different equipment and making shapes 

and patterns. 

PE SESSIONS—PE is every Tuesday and Friday afternoon, please can chil-

dren come in to school in their uniforms with their PE kits in a named bag to 

change into on these days.  Jogging bottoms can be worn when it is cold. 



 
 

MEET OUR NEWEST CHURCH ASTON CHILDREN 

We have really enjoyed welcoming to school our new pupils in Year 1 and 2 and 

getting to know the new Year R children. Everyone has settled well into their 

classrooms and have enjoyed exploring school. We look forward to sharing the 

exciting learning journey they have ahead of them.   

 

 Friday 14th September—9am Head Teachers Welcome 

Assembly to Year R parents, carers and grandparents. 

 Monday 17th September— International Eat an Apple Day 

 Thursday 27th September—Friends of School Meeting, 

7.30pm at the New Inn, Newport. All parents, grandparents 

and carers welcome.  

 Wednesday 3rd October—No Pens Day 

 Thursday 4th October—National Poetry Day 

 Wednesday 10th October  - Stop Bullying Day and Bring a Teddy to School Day 

 Friday 19th October—Whole School Trip to Ancient High House 

 Friday 26th October—PD Day (School Closed to Pupils) 

 Monday 29th—Friday 2nd November—Half Term  

 

THANK YOU! 

It was lovely to see Rev Zoe this week as she popped into school to say 

hello to everyone and welcome us back to our new term. She kindly 

brought in some sweets for everyone to share. 

HAVE AN 

AMAZING 

AUTUMN TERM 


